
Dear Disciples of King Jesus, 

Matthew 5:3 "Blessed are the poor in spirit, for theirs is the kingdom of heaven." 

Cross-reference Matthew 19:14 But Jesus said, "Let the children alone, and do 
not hinder them from coming to Me; for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such 
as these." 

I pray that we will trust there is blessing in Christ even when we are not  feeling it. 
I pray that we will understand Jesus as King and will be KINGdom minded. 

Jake Simko wanted those with "spotify" to have access to the songs we will be 
using to worship God with in our March congregational worship services.  It is 
powerful when each member of the body comes together in one voice to declare 
His praise.  We will try to put together other tools to help you as members be 
more familiar with songs used for congregational worship.  See the link below: 

https://open.spotify.com/playlist/6J6opx8QzkZHRkyETQHZn2?
si=f85b7433e97341ca 

I am very grateful for Matt Coleman and Meagan Jolley for their service to the 
body in February!  The music/worship pastor transitional/search team will meet 
Wednesday night and treasures your prayers as well as input.  Marsa Garner is 
organizing a choir for our congregational Easter service that will practice 
beforehand on Sunday nights spread out in the worship center.  Feel free to 
touch base with her or Marilyn Ebling if you are interested. 

I will cut back from daily emails.  Please know that God did put that on my heart 
as a way to keep a brief scripture and a couple of prayer points before you daily 
in this past year.  It is a privilege to keep the "Word of God" before the "people of 
God." 

Trusting Christ, 
Pastor Stan 
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